
The Brotherhood of Western 

New York Water Workers 

Terrance McCracken 

Secretary to the Authority 

Erie County Water Authority 

295 Main St Rm. 350 

Buffalo, NY 14203-2494 

Dear Mr. McCracken: 

March 20, 2023 

The Brotherhood of WNY Water Workers will be addressing the board on the subject of inclement 

weather. As a courtesy, we request that this be placed on the April 20, 2023 meeting agenda as a separate item, 

but failing that, we will be appearing during the section of the agenda that is open to the public. A handful of the 

union's representatives will address the following subject matter: 

1. Travel Bans;

2. Departmental Staffing Shortages;

3. Employees becoming stranded at their work sites; and

4. The importance of off hour shift workers and the duties they provide in inclement weather situations.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this matter.

Cf?Y:r;?_ 
Dan Rusin 

President 

Brotherhood of WNY 

Water Workers 

Local930vp@aol.com 
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